
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

jOHN hANNA 

I egal Affajrs and Comm1mjty Safety Committee 

Submission to the Electoral Reform Bill 

Wednesday, 15 January 2014 9:07:02 PM 

I believe it is entirely inappropriate to attempt to introduce laws that add a level 
of restriction to the peoples RIGHT to vote. Voter fraud cannot be shown to be 
at a level that warrants the introduction of additional means of identification in 
order to reg ister your vote. I believe these laws are intended to limit access for 
certain groups in our community who the present government has determined 
are not their constituents. 
The next thing we will be asked to do is dip our finger in indelible ink. 

I believe Mr Bleije to be an extreme right wing ideologue and someone whose 
ambitions need to be curtailed, he has introduced draconian laws against 
freedom of association and has made all public health system mental health 
wards "locked" so that even people who are outpatients do not have freedom of 
movement in and out. I see this proposal as yet another of his extreme 
ideological gambits as he worms his way towards the premiers job. 
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